
 
 
American Society of Civil Engineers 
Inland Empire Section 

October 2019 Newsletter 
October Section Meeting  
 
Lunch Presentation 
Joe Tortorelli 
Washington State Transportation 
Commission 
Road Usage Charge – Pilot Project  
 
Date: Thurs., October 24th, 2019  
Time: noon – 1pm  
Check-in: 11:45 

Location: Luigi’s Italian Restaurant 
245 West Main Ave., Spokane 
 
Join us for lunch and a presentation by Joe 
Tortorelli of the Washington State Transportation 
Commission regarding Road Usage Charging.  Joe 
is an economic development consultant and 
resident of Spokane County.  Joe was appointed to 
the Washington State Transportation Commission 
in 2011 and has a long history of involvement on 
transportation related boards and advisory groups 
including for the Spokane Regional Transportation 
Council and as a longtime member and leader of 
the Spokane Area Good Roads Association.   
 
RSVP: Kevin Picanco, 
asce.waid@gmail.com  
Please RSVP by noon, October 23rd 
 
Cost:   $15 - (please invite your non-member  
  colleagues) 
 $10 - students 
 
How to Pay: 

   In Advance 

Square or cask/check at the door. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Upcoming ASCE – Inland Empire 
Events: 
 Tech Ed Seminar – Stormwater Management 

Manual Update 

Tuesday, October 15th 

Center Place – Spokane Valley 
**Registration Closed** 

 Annual ASCE Banquet – Thursday, February 13th 
 More Details Soon! 

 
ASCE Inland Empire Highway 
Cleanup 
A small but mighty crew of three ASCE members 
cleaned up over a mile of I-90 this past Saturday 
filling over 14 bags.  Thank you to those who 
volunteered for the highway cleanup in 2019.  Stay 
tuned for the next highway cleanup date in the Spring 
of 2020. 
 
 
New Inland Empire Section Board – 
2019/20 
President:  Ray Koberstine 
Past President:  Ryan Brodwater 
President Elect:  Kevin Picanco 
Vice President:  Calley Janson 
Treasurer:  Sam Mineer 
Secretary:  Open 
Director:  John Saywers 
Director:  Dean Gable 
Webmaster:  Mark Pannell 
 
Open Board Positions 
We are still looking to fill the open Secretary 
position for 2019/2020.  Contact a current board 
member or e-mail:  asce.waid@gmail.com if you 
are interested in volunteering. 
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